2nd REVISION

STONINGTON BOARD OF EDUCATION SPECIAL MEETING FEBRUARY 26, 2010

A meeting of the Collaboration Task Force, a joint committee of the Board of Education and Board of Finance, was called to order at 8:00 a.m. in the conference room of the Stonington Police Department.

Representing the Board of Finance was: Chairman Glenn Frishmann and member Andy Rines.

Representing the Board of Education was: Chairwoman Gail B. MacDonald.

Representing the Board of Selectmen was: George Crouse and Glee McAnanly

Late Arrival was: First Selectman, Ed Haberek 8:40 a.m.

Also present were staff members: Maryanna Stevens and Bill King.

Discussion of possible shared services town/school

Maryanna Stevens and Bill King reported they had compiled job descriptions for all employees in their respective departments. It was the consensus of the group to ask Ms. Stevens and Mr. King to prepare an RFP for a consultant who could study the town/school finance departments and make suggestions about possible increased efficiencies.

Mr. King discussed continued work to share services in town/school operations.

The next meeting will take place at 8:00 a.m., Friday, March 26, 2010 at the police station conference room.

Meeting adjourned at 8:40 a.m.

Board of Education Chairwoman